
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 18th October 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we wrote an answer to the question we had been building up to all term: “What do 

Christians learn from the Creation Story?” 

In English, we planned and wrote stories about Ug in the Stone Age and turned these stories 

in to comic strips. 

In Maths, we learnt how to exchange in column subtraction. 

In Topic, we wrote about the different parts of the Stone and compared them to help with our 

English stories.  

In Art, we completed our final cave art pieces using either charcoal or pastels. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Georgie and Rosie for their great stories about Ug in the Neolithic period. 

Headteacher's Award: May for persevering hard with her comic strip and Molly for always 

showing love in the classroom. 

Shining Stars: All of Otters for their fantastic reading. 

Pupil Voice: “Can I read you the story I wrote?”  

“There are goats on the playground!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 
Monday 21st October – School photographs 

Thursday 24th October – Last day of term and Open Worship – all welcome at 2:30pm. 

INSET Friday 25th- School Closed to children 

Monday 4th November – Back to School 

Parents' Evenings- Nov 12th, 13th. Slots will be available to book next week. 

Wednesday 13th November - Stay and Play for any pre-schoolers. 

 


